
Chairman Moore and Members of Town Council 
Town of Palm Beach 

April 23, 2019 

Town Hall 
Palm Beach, FL 33480 

Please accept this letter as a formal request for a waiver ( or an excused absence) for two 
anticipated absences from the regularly scheduled Landmarks Preservation Commission 
meetings in 2019. I do not foresee any further absences in 2019; in fact I have always planned to 
go to my granddaughter's graduation from Worcester State University on May 18 and ha:ve made 
arrangements to fly back to Palm Beach specifically so I would not miss the May 22, 2019 LPC 
meeting. 

I was appointed to an alternate position on the Landmarks Preservation Commission by you on 
March 19, 2019, after the uncertainty of three tries since January of 2018. I found out shortly 
thereafter from an experienced Commissioner that the LPC regularly meets on the third 
Wednesday of each month, but I should go to the town website to confirm. Once I did that, my 
worst fears ( that I was scheduled to be out of town in June and October) were realized. My 
husband and I have booked and paid for two cruises which will take us to Europe on both June 
19 and October 18 ( a Friday ... note that if the meeting date were changed to the following Friday 
the 25th I could make it). Since I wasn't appointed until after we booked and paid for these trips, 
and I am letting you know in plenty of time, I am hoping you will waive the requirement that I 
attend these meetings in Palm Beach. It will not happen again! 

As I will be in New England when you meet on May 14, I cannot be there in person (though I 
suspect you have seen enough of me). I would be happy to answer any further questions you may 
have, however, by a call to my cell phone at (508) 627-0250. Many thanks in advance. 

Marcia Mulford Cini 

TOWN OF PALM BEACH 

APR 2·9 2019 

Town Manager's Office 


